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Research Analysis 

 

HB 3346, as introduced, requires all schools that issue identification cards and serve students in 

grades seventh through twelfth, to print the telephone number for the National Suicide 

Prevention Lifeline on their ID cards starting July 1, 2021.  

 

The measure also allows public and private institutions of higher education to print the telephone 

number for the National Suicide Prevention Lifeline, and similar phone numbers, on their ID 

cards.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Wendler  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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